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Dear City Manager Shommer;

The term for the City of Bellbrook representative to the Greene County Board of Health, Mr.
William Beeman, will expire in March of this year. We would greatly appreciate the re-
appointment of this wonderful contributor to the Board of Health and to Greene County Public
Health for an additional four-year term.

If you agree, could you please send me a letter confirming the re-appointment of Mr. Beeman,
who has expressed his wishes to be re-appointed. We would be more than pleased to provide
assistance in the search for a new candidate should re-appointment not be possible.

Kind regards,
Carla DeBrosse
Executive Assistant
Greene County Public Health
Public Health 360 Wilson Dr.
Greene County Xenia, OH 45385
G, & Office: 937.374.5667
% ® Fax:  937.374.5675
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Your Accredited and Trusted Local Public Health Authority Since 1920

This e-mail communication and the attachment(s) thereto, if any, are intended solely for the information and use of the
addressee(s) identified above and may contain information that is legally privileged from disclosure and/or otherwise
confidential. If a recipient of this e-mail communication is not an addressee, such recipient is hereby advised that any
review, disclosure, reproduction, re-transmission, or other dissemination or use of this e-mail communication, or any
information contained herein is strictly prohibited. If you are not an addressee and have received this e-mail communication-
in error, please advise the sender of that circumstance either by reply e-mail or by telephone at (937) 374.5600,
immediately delete this e-mail communication from any computer and destroy all physical copies of same.

% Go Green! Print this email only when necessary. Thank you for helping Greene County Public Health be

environmentally responsible.

https://www.research.net/r/GCPHSurve

CAUTION: This email originated from outside The City of Bellbrook E-Mail System. Do
not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the
content is safe.
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